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SilverFast supports Mac OS X 10.7 Lion

Kiel, March 11th, 2011 - LaserSoft Imaging announces support for Apple's new 
operating system. The world's most popular scanner software SilverFast will be 
fully available for Mac OS X 10.7.

With version 10.7 (Lion) Apple is going to release an updated version of its operating 
system Mac OS X in summer of 2011. As usual, SilverFast will be compatible with all 
current Windows and Mac OS X operating systems. As a new feature, SilverFast will offer 
native support for the Intel processors used by Apple and thus ensures exceptionally fast 
and efficient program operations also in the future - both on 32bit as well as on 64bit 
computers.

« SilverFast - First in Digital Imaging »

For more information, please visit: 
 

http://www.silverfast.com/show/lion/en.html

Information about LaserSoft Imaging® AG: 
LaserSoft Imaging, founded in 1986, is renowned worldwide as a pioneer in the field of 
scanner and imaging software - both in the area of private and professional usage. The 
SilverFast range of products includes software for scanners, digital cameras, printers and 
for HDR imaging, as well as several specialized solutions. LaserSoft Imaging is fabricating 
quality targets for IT8 calibration in their own production. SilverFast has won the EDP-
Award for the Best Color Management Software of the Year 2008. With over 2 million 
copies sold and as a bundle partner of the major scanner manufacturers, SilverFast is the 
most successful scanner software in the world.
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